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Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 7/03/2024 

• The Board Members attended the fifth Board of Management meeting for Carbury School 

for this school year.  

• We continue to monitor drop off and pick up times. The safety of pupils is very important to 

us. As such, we have issued reminders to parents and are educating pupils about how to stay 

safe at these times. In addition, RSA workshops have been organised for all classes in April. 

• Pupils are currently enjoying a wide range of activities in school. These include: Music 

Generation and swimming lessons for 3rd and 4th Classes, soccer coaching and Gaelic 

football coaching for all classes.  

• We would like to express our thanks to the Parent Association for all the work they are doing 

to benefit the pupils in our school. They provided pancakes for every child in the school on 

Pancake Tuesday and facilitated a very successful Book Swap for World Book Day. They 

held a Clothing Collection and are in the process of organising an Easter raffle as fundraisers.  

• The following policies were reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management: 

- Homework Policy 

- Parents as Partners 

• Training for Board of Management members will take place in April. This will be facilitated 

by Ken Fennelly and Susan Ellis from CIPSMA. 

• The school Facebook page is live. Having a school website and a social media presence are 

important ways to celebrate our vibrant school community.  

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


